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From The Vest Of The President

“Spend time on
shoreline and you are
reminded that we live
in a world of constant
change.”

Ed Mitchell
Fly Rodding Estuaries

any

2003
The man
our club’s
Chairman
words in
marine

but

who is now
Conservation
wrote those
a book about
environments,

they apply equally

well to the shorelines
of rivers and lakes. Ed
goes on to explain that
in order to survive, fish
depend upon their ability
to adapt to nature’s ever-
changing moods. Good
anglers must also adapt
to what they find each
time they visit a shoreline.
It is good to plan your
fishing, however it s
more important to be
observant, open-minded
and flexible while on
the water. This adds a
scientific component to
our fly fishing. If the
same tactics caught fish
every time, we would miss
the pleasure of trying to
solve the mystery-of-the-
moment, and fly fishing
would quickly lose its
excitement. That’s why the
first fish of the day feels




like a great achievement,
especially ifitcomes after
many tactical changes
and fishless casts. Even
getting skunked affords
us opportunities to learn
and to enjoy nature.
Our appreciation  for
the natural world grows
when  we  study  its
changes both large and

small, and appreciation
is a pretty good state
of mind. Humans often
seek stability, but the

only absolute guarantee
from nature is constant
change. Experienced
anglers find great joy in
that.

One way to embrace
constant change is by
keeping a detailed log

of every fishing session.

Try  recording  things
like weather, water
conditions, bird activity,
bugs present, flies and

March Meeting

The  Connecticut  Fly
Fisherman’s Association will
presenta fly fishing program
on Wednesday, March
14, 2012 at the Veteran's
Memorial Clubhouse, 100
Sunset Ridge, East Hartford,
CT., at 7:00 pm

Our speaker will be
Bill Keister. He will give
a presentation/workshop
on nymph fish. His
presentation  will  have
particular  relevance to
Connecticut  Rivers and
Connecticut trout. He will

define and explain long line
and high stick nymphing.
Flies which are particularly
effective will be described.
Rods, lines, leaders, strike
indicators and weights will
be covered. The importance
of drag free drifts and casts
and method for producing
drag free drifts will be
explained. Questions will
be answered at any time
during the presentation.
Your interaction will make
it a workshop.

If nymph fishing is a
mystery this could be a
very good presentation for
you. If you think you know
all about nymphing you
may still learn something
or be able to contribute to
the discussion.

Bill Keister is a Federation
of Fly Fishers (FFF) certified
Master Casting Instructor
(MCI). He ties his own flies
and makes most of his fly
rods. He has caught trout
and salmon in Labrador,
Newfoundland, Kamchatka,
the Kola Peninsula, Alaska,
Chile and three additional

Canadian provinces and
fifteen US states.  Each
spring he catches 200-
300 fish nymphing on

Connecticut’s Salmon River.
Admission to our monthly
club meetings is free, and
as always the public is
invited to attend.

For more information and
directions to the meeting
or visit the CFFA website at
www.ctflyfish.org



We had a lot of help this year with the Expo
and Banquet. Many people stepped up to
help. THANK YOU!!!

The Tyers:

Mike Stewart e Bill Newcombe e Lee
Schechter e Leslie Wrixon e Paul Rossman
® Bruce Marino ® John Baracchi ¢ Shawn
Britton ® Kyle Dauray ® Mark Dysinger ® Mary
Edwards © Shawn Murphy ¢ Dave Benoit

Vendors:

Mill River Fly Rods e Marla Blair e Pete
Acampora Taxidermy e Lakewood Camps e
Nick Masse Enterprises ® Dan Trela Rods e
Rob Nicholas Guide Service ® John Marona e
UpCountry Sportfishing ® Grady Allen ® Sage
Rep. Brad Gage ® Scott Rep. Bob Lamson e
JT's Flyshop e DEEP Fisheries Biologist Neil
Hagstrom e DEEP Conservation Officer Laura
Pettus ® Ray Stelechek ® Cast a Fly Charters @
Charlie McCaughtry  Tide Runner Charters ®
Casting for Recovery ® Bob Romano Author
Donors and the People who made it

happen:

Chuck Koteen e Tom Chrosniak ¢ Jim
Carroll e Jim Stack e Franklin Distributors
® Ernie Boutiette ® Paul McCain e Bruce
Rich e Christine Rich ® Roger Plourde e Phil
McCormick e Paul Edberg ® Denise Dauray e
Rich Gilligan ® Todd Gorman ¢ Kurt Jagielow
* Dave Kusma ® Ryan Kusma ® Mark Philippe
* Diane Philippe ® Sonia Rodriguez e Dick
Heffernan e Paul Nott ¢ George Degen
Debby Jagielow e Bill Keister ® Barbara
Cosgrove ® Jay Hirsch e Diane Hirsch e

Coming Events

NEXT BOARD MEETING MARCH 7th
NEXT CLUB MEETING MARCH 14th

Fly Fishing Classes:

Fresh Water & Saltwater Fly Fishing
Schools Begins Thursday March 8th at
7:00PM, taught by the Connecticut Fly
Fisherman’s Association, Both schools
have 4 classroom sessions held at
Veteran’s Memorial Clubhouse in East
Hartford on Thursday nights, plus there
will be two field trips; Casting and On-
water instructions. The freshwater fly
casting session will be in East Hartford
and stream instruction will be held on
the Willimantic River The saltwater
fly casting lesson will take place at a
site. TBD as will the fly fishing on water
instructions. Cost is $50 (non-members),
$40 (members), $30 (16yrs. and under),
call 860-839-2070 or www.ctflyfish.org

for information and reservations

Farmington Valley Trout Unlimited
2012 Banquet:

Friday, March 23rd, 2012
USS Chowder Pot IV - 165 Brainard
Road, Hartford. Off of 1-91, just south of
downtown Hartford. Banquet begins at 6
p.m. with a cash bar, dinner at 7 p.m.
Tickets are $40 each

Contact Jerry Bannock at (860) 793-
9929 or Bill Case at (860) 678-7245




Catch of The Month Dick Wemmell’s Fly Box

This “Catch of the Month” was submitted by John White Ghost

Springer. If you have a photo of the great fish you have Hook: 6X Streamer

caught, please send it to the Editor at: todd.gorman@ Thread: Yellow

mac.com Body: Pearl Mylar
Rib: XS Silver Mylar
Wing: White Poly
Tail & Beard: Yellow
Eyes: Painted
Fly tied by Dick Wemmell

Board of Directors

President ® Bruce Rich (c) 860-450-6390 (e) ergopro@comcast.net
Activities VP ® Bob Winot

Environment VP e Stan Calabrese: (h) 569-2923

Promotions VP @ Richard Gaudreau: (h) 860-745-0548 (e) readfrl@cox.net
Recording Secretary ® Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703

Legal Secretary ® Mark Barbieri (h) 623-8187

Treasurer ® Paul Edberg

Advisory Board ® Gary Bogli (h) 649-4227

Advisory Board e Charles Place (h) 623-9912 (w) 704-7888
Advisory Board ® Ray Riley (h) 721-0547

Advisory Board ® John Baracchi

Banquet Chairman e Kurt Jagielow

Conservation Chairman @ Ed Mitchell

Education Chairman e Rich Gilligan (h) 860-839-2070

Indoor Facilities Chairman. ® Denise Dauray

Legislative Chairman ® Vin Ringrose (h) 828-4642

Membership Chairman e Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Newsletter Chairman e Todd Gorman

Program Chairman ® Roger Plourde (h) 747-4297 (w) 747-3324
Publicity Chairman e Open

Webmaster ® Nils Christensen



presentations used and
the resulting interest
from the fish. That is
exactly what Bill Keister
does. Bill will present

a nymph fishing program
at the March 14th CFFA
monthly meeting. Bill is
our fellow member and
an FFF certified Master
Casting Instructor. He has
caught trout and salmon
throughout North America
and around the world.
Bill will share knowledge
from his years of detailed
log-keeping and he will
focus on the various
nymphing methods that
catch trout in our local
waters. The audience
will  be

encouraged to

ask questions and share
experiences. Our meetings
are free and open to the
public, so bring a friend
to experience our fly
tyers, raffles and nymph
fishing presentation.

A great place to start
learning how to “read the

water” is our Beginning
Fly Fishing Classes.
Scheduled to start on

March 8th, they include
four Thursday evening
classroom sessions at the
Clubhouse (not Cabela’s
this time), plus two
sessions on the water in

April. Both fresh water
and saltwater beginner
fly fishing classes are
planned, providing a
sufficient number of
students register. The

price for all six sessions

can’t be beat at $50 for

non-members, $40 for
members and $30 for
anyone under 16 years
old. If you or someone

you know is interested,
the registration form is on
our website, or just call
Gilli at 860-839-2070.

Like everything else,
our club is changing too.
The raffle at our monthly
meetings is going to
disappearunless someone
steps-up to help run it.
We are also looking for
folks to help DEEP stock
trout into the Willimantic
River this season. Speak
with any board member
if you are interested in
helping.

May all your changes
be for the better.

><<)))*> Bruce




Stitched Concepts 4” By Appointment:
&

(860) 747-3324
Corporate Apparel

I Cedar House

Apparel Embroidery for All Your Company Needs Looking to buy Flyfishing Tackle, Tying Materials,
Ted Koch Firearms and related items. Custom Framing
27 Naek Rd., Unit 7 Phone 860-872-4455 | have some very nice used rods and reels for sale.
P.O. Box 2065 Fax 860-870-4598 -
Vernon, CT 06066 www.stitchedconcepts.com 146 NeWRE;;taBIS if(\i\i]rel éRt‘ 372)
info@stitchedconcepts.com Roger Plourde Plainville, CT 06062

WILLINCTON UpCountry Sportfishing
PIZZA
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Route 74 Phelps Crossing
” Willington, Connecticut 352 Main Street, P.O. Box 44 ¢ Pine Meadow, CT 06061
(860) 429-9030 Phone: (860) 379-1952
Ron Shute \\\\\“"I[,,, Providing Professional
Office: 886.677.4661 + Cell: 860.306.0888 Home Inspection Services
Direct/Fax: 860.735.7461 . ASHI-E nMASCT
Ron.Shute@Raveis.com %{ e \5
www.Raveis.com/RonShute K2
200 West Main Street VIEVIBER

Avon, CT 06001

East Coast Home Inspections, LLC

raveis.com MARK ROY

"The Best Website in Real Estate" Home Inspector of the Year
100,000+ MLS listings updated daily ¢ School reports PO. Box 558 (860) 763-4030
Mapping of sold/listed homes ¢ Online home evaluation Enfield, CT (800) 263-2267
Quality for low rates - William Raveis Mortgage and Insurance e-mail: mark_roy@sbcglobal.net U RS TR R

Our advertisers exist to provide you with excellent products and services and they do need your support.
Mention that you are with CFFA, they do appreciate the feedback and patronage from club members.
Plus they are an excellent source for information on gear, tackle, fishing tips, and current conditions.
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The Newsletter of The Connecticut Fly Fisherman’s Association

www.ctflyfish.org

@onnecticut

Fly Fisherman's Association
P.O. Box 380268

East Hartford, CT 06138




